
EYFS/KS1 Medium Term Plan Autumn Term 2 – Fly, Float and Fall and Growth 
 

 

 

English 
This half term we will be beginning a new way of doing English, 

called Drawing Club. It is an excellent way of engaging the 
children and giving them a real sense of belonging. We will focus 
on a variety of resources over the term for one week each. Some 
will be related to our topics and others will not. We will look at 

books, fairytales and short cartoon clips to keep the children 
interested. In particular this term we are looking at poetry and 

fairytales. We will continue with our Big writes, SPaG and 5-
Minute Writing.  

 

Phonics 
This half term, all of the children will be 

continuing to learn (Reception) or review (Y1 
and 2) Phase 2 Phonics. As well as this the Year 

1 children will be continuing to learn their 
Phase 5 Phonics. This term our Year 2 children 
will begin the transition to Spelling in place of 

Phonics.  

Science 
We will be looking at Living things and Their Habitats this 

half term. We will be using our outside area to find 

animals living in their natural habitats as well as learning 

about other animals we may not have in the UK, we will 

also be using our knowledge from our African Adventures 

topic last term to help us suggest other habitats.   

Maths 
In Maths this half term, we will be looking at Addition 

and Subtraction within 10 and then moving onto Shape 
for Year 1. For Year 2 we will be working on Addition and 
Subtraction of double digits and Shape. For children in 
Reception and Nursery this term we will be focusing on 
Number Stacks, Counting Sequences and Cardinality 

(knowing that a number equates to an amount of 
objects). 

History 
This term we are looking at the history of 
the first flight. We will begin by looking at 
flying as a dream and moving on to how 
the first planes were made, we will also 
be looking at early helicopters and the 

future of flight.  

Design and Technology 
This term we will be building our 
own boats in DT. We will look at 
what makes boats float and how 

we can do the same with our own.  

PE 
Saplings will be taking part in whole class 
(Nursery, Reception and KS1 children) PE 

sessions on a Thursday and Friday afternoon. 
This term we will be focusing on Net and Wall 

Games. We will focus on our hitting and 
aiming. We will look in particular at Tennis.   

RE 
Our focus question in RE this term will 

be: 
“Why do Christians perform Nativity 

plays at Christmas?” 
 
 

PSHE 
This term we will be focusing on 
Safe Relationships and gaining 

permissions.   
 

British Sign Language 
This term we will be trialing learning 

British Sign Language with the children. 
We will be using Mr. Tumble and Friends 

and Signing Hands to learn some basic 
signs and we will also be learning some 
well-known songs and nursery rhymes.  

Continuous Provision 
For our provision this term we will 

particularly be focusing  on construction 
in line with the children’s interests, we 

will also be weaving the topic of Growth 
into the children’s learning. 


